6th Joint European Insolvency and Restructuring Congress in
Brussels, 29 & 30 June 2017
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The German Bar Association's (DAV) Section on Insolvency Law and Restructuring
and INSOL Europe are pleased to announce the 6th European Insolvency Law and
Restructuring Congress (EIRC) in Brussels from 29 to 30 June 2017.

This is the sixth conference of its kind and the fourth one hosted by two European
organizations for insolvency professionals. The success of the past EIRCs jointly
organized with Dutch, French and Spanish partners has encouraged the organizers

to share this format each time with another European peer organization.

The EIRC offers again a unique forum for insolvency and restructuring experts to
discuss issues concerning national and cross border insolvency and restructuring
proceedings, this time in the light of the new draft directive of pre-insolvency

restructuring and Brexit.

We have developed a program including high-profile speakers such as Ms. Vera
Jourova (European Commissioner for Justice, Consumer Protection and Gender
Equality) and Giinther Oettinger (Commissioner for Budget and Human Resources,
Brussels). The Draft Regulation will be presented by Dr. Andreas Stein (Head of Unit,
European Commission, DG Justice), now in charge of this project and commented on
by a panel of distinguished experts. The speakers and the audience will discuss hot
topics such as the impact of the new draft regulation on non-performing loans, banks

and the whole industry of restructuring and insolvency professionals.



With the new European Insolvency Regulation entering into force in July 2017,
another focus lies on the topic of secondary proceedings. Here, a dedicated
workshop will show the chances and risks of virtual secondary proceedings under the
recast EIR for practitioners. The Friday sessions will focus on recent ECJ decisions
and other landmark judgements that every professional doing cross-border work
needs to know and will round up with an outlook on how restructuring will be

influenced by Brexit.

The EIRC will enable delegates to get in direct touch with and to be heard by
European lawmakers and to learn about the latest developments from experts
involved in the reforms and landmark cases having significant impact on the future of

our profession.
For further information, a program and online registration,
visit
http://arge-insolvenzrecht.de/de/veranstaltungen/veranstaltungskalender/id-6-europaeischer-
insolvenzrechtstag-eirc-2017-29




